
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2020-02-08-1 

 

Racing Abandoned on 
9 February 2020 

 

Due to the adverse weather forecast, racing in the MHYC Centreboard Club 

Championship has been abandoned for 9 February 2020. 

 

 

David Staley 

MHYC Sailing Manager 

8 February 2020 at 1545hrs 


